Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring the safety and well-being of our pupils, we want to address an important issue regarding the use of digital communication platforms, particularly WhatsApp.

In recent weeks, we have been informed of an increasing number of year 5 pupils engaging with messaging apps like WhatsApp, which, while popular, can pose certain risks for children and young users. We understand that technology is an integral part of modern life, and that messaging apps like WhatsApp offer convenience and connection. However, we also want to highlight some of the potential dangers that may arise when children use these platforms.

Potential Risks of WhatsApp for Children:

1. Exposure to Inappropriate Content: WhatsApp does not have strong content moderation, meaning children can be exposed to inappropriate language, images, or videos shared by others in group chats.

2. Cyberbullying: WhatsApp allows group chats and private messages, which can sometimes lead to incidents of cyberbullying. Children may be vulnerable to hurtful comments or peer pressure, particularly if they are not equipped with the skills to navigate these situations.

3. Privacy Concerns: WhatsApp allows for sharing of personal information, photos, and videos. Children may not always understand the importance of privacy settings, which could put them at risk of having their personal details shared without their consent.

4. Lack of Supervision: WhatsApp is a messaging app that doesn’t have parental controls or oversight, which can make it harder for parents to monitor who children are interacting with and the nature of those interactions.

5. Unregulated Social Interaction: While WhatsApp provides a platform for communication, it can be difficult for parents to track and monitor interactions within group chats or private messages, particularly as children can communicate at all hours of the day and night.

What Can Parents Do?

We strongly recommend that parents closely monitor their children's use of WhatsApp and other social media platforms. Here are some steps you can take to ensure your child's safety:

· Set age-appropriate limits: WhatsApp has a minimum age requirement of 13. We encourage parents to be aware of this guideline and assess whether their child is ready for such a platform.

· Discuss online safety regularly: Talk to your child about the importance of privacy, respecting others online, and reporting anything inappropriate or uncomfortable.

· Establish usage guidelines: Set clear rules for when and how often your child can use WhatsApp. Ensure they understand not to share personal information or interact with strangers.

· Supervise and monitor: Regularly check the messages, group chats, and contacts your child has on WhatsApp to ensure there are no signs of bullying or unsafe behaviour.

· Encourage open communication: Let your child know that they can always come to you with any concerns or if they experience any negative interactions on the app.

We believe that by working together, we can create a safe and positive digital environment for our children. We appreciate your continued support in ensuring the safety and well-being of our pupils.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs A.Higgens

Pastoral/ Safeguarding Manager

